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Future	Fourth	Grade	Students,		
						
	We	are	so	excited	for	you	to	start	fourth	grade	next	year!	To	ensure	the	school	year	runs	smoothly,	we	require	the	items	below	to	
be	purchased	BEFORE	the	first	day	of	school.	It	is	important	that	just	like	us,	our	students	have	their	“tools	for	success”!	This	list	is	
broken	up	into	three	separate	days.	PLEASE	DO	NOT	BRING	ALL	SUPPLIES	TO	SCHOOL	ON	ONE	DAY.	Bring	the	specified	supplies	
on	each	stated	day.	Thank	You!	�	
	
PLEASE	BRING	THE	FOLLOWING	SUPPLIES	ON	DAY	1	OF	SCHOOL:	
	
	5	marble	notebooks	(NO	SPIRAL	NOTEBOOKS	PLEASE…we	will	send	them	back!)	
	
		8	DURABLE,	PLAIN	folders	with	pockets.	(2	red,	2	green,	2	orange,	2	blue)	
	
	 	3	Large	boxes	of	pencils	PRE-SHARPENED,	(NO	PENS	AND	NO	MECHANICAL	PENCILS	PLEASE)	
	
	1	box	of	crayons	(24	count	or	less	so	they	fit	in	the	desk)	
	
	1	box	of	colored	pencils	(12	count	or	less	so	they	fit	in	the	desk)		
	
	1	box	of	THIN	markers	(12	count	or	less	so	they	fit	in	the	desk)	
	
	2	Yellow	Highlighters	
	1	desk	supply	box	5x8	(The	ones	at	Staples	are	perfect!)						
	
	2	LARGE	glue	sticks	
	
	1	Package	(or	Pad)	of	yellow	lined	Paper	
	
	1			5-pack	of	3x3	post	it	notes		
	
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	
PLEASE	BRING	THE	FOLLOWING	SUPPLIES	ON	DAY	2	
	
	1	package	of	copy/print	paper	(500	sheets	please)	
	
		Girls	-	2	boxes	of	tissues	
	
	Boys	-	2	rolls	of	paper	towels	
	
	Girls	-	1	package	of	gallon	bags	
	
	Boys	-	1	package	of	baby	wipes	
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	
Mrs.	Caridi	will	have	all	fourth	grade	classes	this	year.	Her	supply	list	is	below:	
	
2	Marble	Notebooks	
1	Yellow	Folder	
10	Sharpened	Pencils	
2	Glue	Sticks	
1	box	tissues	
	
Please	do	not	bring	in	additional	items	that	are	not	listed.	We	left	off	some	items	purposely	because	we	have	supplies	left	over	
from	previous	years.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	cooperation!	�	
Fourth	Grade	Teachers	


